APPENDIX C

From: Licensing Shared Email

To: Stone, Derek; Humphreys, Nickii
Subject: FW: Ref:21/02666/LAREVI
Date: 18 October 2021 16:17:46

Will index and add to reps and email to Jon?

-----Original Message-----
From: Akash Restaurant
Sent: 18 October 2021 16:00
To: Licensing Shared Email
Subject: Ref:21/02666/LAREVI

Dear Sir/Madam

It has been brought to our attention that there has been an application to review the license of Kwiki Mart for
selling alcohol hours to be reduced.

As a long-serving established family-run business we have been operating next to Kwiki Mart for many years
and as such never encountered any problems or concerns about the way it operates. We find that it is run
professionally and efficiently respecting their license and the neighbouring community and taking their
responsibilities seriously. Furthermore we have found the staff and management approachable at all times.

We understand the complaint has been raised on the grounds of the prevention of crime and disorder public
safety and the prevention of public nuisance relating to allegations of noise late-night gatherings drunkenness
and general disorder, with Albert Road being a night-time oriented business zone we feel the concerns are due
to happen with or without any relation to Kwiki Mart's business.

Taking all that has been said into consideration we believe this complaint is unfounded and are hopeful the
council should not take any further action as Kwiki Mart has proved to be a significant benefit to the local
economy.

Yours Faithfully

J.Ahmed

The Akash Restaurant
99 Albert Road
Southsea

PO5 2SG





